3/23/2020 DRS extends filing and payment deadlines for personal income tax

Department of Revenue Services extends filing and payment deadlines for personal income tax
returns to July 15, 2020

At the direction of Governor Ned Lamont, the Connecticut Department of Revenue Services (DRS) is
extending the filing and payment deadline for personal income tax returns 90 days, to July 15, 2020.
The extension also applies to Connecticut estimated income tax payments for the first and second
quarters of 2020.

This extension for Connecticut personal income tax return filing and payment aligns with the U.S.
Treasury’s announcement earlier Friday, where it indicated federal income tax filings and payments
would be extended until July 15, 2020.

Connecticut taxpayers who are owed a refund may still file with DRS. The easiest way to file — and the
fastest way to receive a refund — is through online filing, including via the DRS online Taxpayer
Service Center, which is easy, secure, and free to use. Since Connecticut’s personal income tax return
begins with federal Adjusted Gross Income, it is often beneficial to complete one’s federal income tax
return first.

Taxpayers are encouraged to visit the DRS website, where additional updates will be posted.
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